
 
 
From: Perkins, Kyra <kperkins@nuscalepower.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:12 AM 
To: Prosanta Chowdhury <Prosanta.Chowdhury@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] [WARNING: MESSAGE ENCRYPTED]RE: RE: RE: Have you started the PROP 
check of Ch. 2? (EOM) 
 

Prosanta, 
 
Attached are the comments associated with NuScale’s review of the Chapter 2 SE. 
There is no proprietary information in the report, however, minor comments are 
provided. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 

Kyra Perkins, P.E. 
Supervisor, Licensing   

email: kperkins@nuscalepower.com  
web: www.nuscalepower.com  
office: 541.452.7208  

The contents of this email are intended only for the person to whom it is addressed. If you received it by mistake, please inform me by reply 
email and then delete the message and any attachments. This email may contain proprietary, confidential and/or privileged material, which 
doesn't change if it is sent to an unintended recipient. Unless you have my consent, please do not copy, forward, or reveal the contents of 
this email to anyone.  
 
From: Prosanta Chowdhury <Prosanta.Chowdhury@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:15 PM  
To: Perkins, Kyra <kperkins@nuscalepower.com>  
Subject: RE: RE: RE: Have you started the PROP check of Ch. 2? (EOM)  
 
Kyra,  
 

As discussed, SE sent to [[ ]]. You are copied.  

 
Thanks.  
 
Prosanta 
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